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' Duke POwER CoMpaNy
P.O. BOX 33180
CHARLOTTE, NG, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICE PRESIDENT (704) a73-4501
NUGLEAR PRODUCTION January 22, 1985

Ms. Patricia G. Norry, Director
Office of Administration

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. Reba M, Diggs
License Fee Management Branch

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-413

Dear Ms. Norry:

In response to Ms. Diggs letter of January 9, 1985 and as a supplement to
my letter of January 15, 1985, please find attached a check in the amount
of $150.00.

Based on further discussions with members of the NRC/NRR Staff, it was
concluded that our submittal of November 6, 1984 did constitute an item

warranting the $150.00 fee. We apologize for any inconvenience this may
have caused,

Very truly yours,

HB. Taekow /1 12/

Hal B, Tucker
RWO:slb
Attachment

cc: Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Stieet, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Robert Guild, Esq,
P. 0. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412
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Ms. Patricia G. Norry, Director
January 22, 1985
Page Two

cc:

bece:

Palmetto Alliance
2135% Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Jesse L. Riley

Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place

Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C, 20555

K. 8. Canady

N. A. Rutherford
R. 0. Sharpe

L. T. Parker

W. L. Hammersten
C. L. Hartzell
M. 3. Tully

R. C. Futrell

J. W. Hampton

A. V. Carr

J. M. McGarry
SREC

NC MPA-1
NCEMC
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